
 

 

Greetings teacher candidate, 
 

We are sending you this letter to inform you that the State Board of 
Educator Certification adopted new educator of assessment 

standards reducing the number of days between examination retakes 
from 45 days to 30 days.   

 

For more information, please click on the links below: 
https://www.tx.nesinc.com/pageView.aspx?f=Gen_retakepolicy.html 

 
To determine retest availability, please contact the Pearson testing 

company.   
 

 
Thank you, 

 
Office of Educator Preparation and Accountability 
 

Brownsville Campus 
BMAIN 2.200C 

(956) 882-4139 
 

Edinburg Campus 
Education Complex 2.510 

(956) 665-7952 

 
Support: oepa@utrgv.edu 
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